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 14th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As mentioned in the previous letter, here is the suggested payment plan for 
Grenville House. 
 
 

Minimum amount to be paid 
 

Date to be paid by 

Half of the outstanding balance either £27/£19 
(pupil premium children) needs to be paid by 
 

20th April 2018 

The remaining £26/£19 (pupil premium children) 
needs to be cleared by 
 

25th May 2018 

 
 
If you have already paid the full amount then thank you very much, if you have paid 
more than the £5.00 deposit, then adjust the first payment as required.  
 
Please be aware that you can make your payments at any time by visiting the 
office. This could be a one off payment or small instalments spread over the weeks 
leading up to the due dates. 
 
Many thanks 

 
Miss Camm and Mr Locke 

        


